ARCHEOLOGICAL RESOURCES
On February 8, 1996, Pecos Archeological Consultants performed a literature
search to determine if any archeological sites had already been recorded ii
the vicinity of the project area. Current BLM files and the National
Register of Historic Places were consulted in this endeavor. No

previously-recorded sites were found to occur in the project area.

Observed Archeoclogical Manifestations:

No cultural resources were recorded during this survey.



